

Indiana Head Start Association

Newsletter April 2020

Welcome our New Executive Director Rhett Cecil!!



Rhett brings several years of non-profit management experience and an excitement for this new journey! We are all very excited to have him join our IHSA Team!! Even with the stay at home orders he is already learning all about Head Start. Hopefully he will be able to start visiting all of you soon!!

C.H.A.N.G.E (CHOOSE HAVING A NEW GROWTH EXPERIENCE)

When things change, we are often terrified and feel uncomfortable. Change is inevitable and necessary in order for things to survive and thrive. With the recent shift of the economy across the world, we are forced to overcome our fears and embrace the changes ahead. As we go through current world-wide changes together, keep in mind these approaches to change.

- 1. Identify what you can and cannot control change happens on both macro and micro scales. Some things you're just not going to be able to control such as the COVID-19 pandemic.
- 2. Be flexible and embracing of change approach change with an open attitude of learning, anticipation, and excitement even if you don't like it or it seems too tough to handle. See change as an opportunity.
- 3. Communication, communication, and more communication we all know communication is key; part of the fear of change is the unknown and with that being said, if there something you don't know or understand, be proactive in reaching out to those who can provide you with a better insight.



